
 
N O T I C E 

 
OF THE 

 
GOVERNING BOARD 

 
TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 

PIMA COUNTY, ARIZONA 
 
 
 Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given that three or more 

members of the Tucson Unified School District Governing Board may attend the 

Pima County Board of Supervisors Recognition of Tucson High Magnet School to 

Commemorate the 100-year Anniversary of the Main Building on August 19, 2024, 

at 9:00 a.m., at Board of Supervisors Meeting, 130 W. Congress Street, Tucson, 

AZ 85701. 

 
 Dated this 16th day of August, 2024 at 10:45 a.m. 

 
 
  GOVERNING BOARD 
  TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1  
 
 
  By___________________________________ 
   Yolanda Borboa 
   Program Coordinator for Staff Services to 

the Governing Board 
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